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Dear Parent,  

Namaskar! 

 

Get ready to embark on an exciting journey towards environmental stewardship as Sparsh Global School gears up 

to celebrate Earth Week from 15th to 19th of April. This special week is dedicated to raising awareness about 

environmental issues and inspiring positive action among our students. 

 

We have an array of engaging activities lined up for your child to participate in: 

 

  DATE     WING           ACTIVITY      DESCRIPTION 

 15-04-24     Middle Wing      (Slogan Writing Contest)  Encourage your child to put their thinking caps on 

and come up with catchy slogans that highlight 

the importance of going green and protecting our 

planet. (Colours to be brought accordingly). 

 16-04-24   Primary Wing          (Poster Making) Let your child unleash their creativity by 

participating in our poster making. Through their 

artwork, they can express their thoughts and ideas 

on environmental conservation. (School art file to 

be used). 

19-04-24    Pre- primary     (Wing Go Green Rally) Our tiny tots will have a fun-filled Go Green 

Rally where students will march together, 

carrying banners and placards advocating for 

sustainable practices and environmental 

protection. 

 

Note:-  Material for activities (Pre- Primary & Primary) will be provided from the school. 

We invite you to support and encourage your child's participation in these activities, as they play a crucial role in 

shaping their understanding of environmental responsibility. Together, let's make Earth Week at Sparsh Global 

School a resounding success and pave the way for a more sustainable future. Thank you for your cooperation and 

involvement. 

Your support is vital in shaping our students' understanding of environmental responsibility. Don't miss out on 

these exciting activities as we come together to protect and cherish our beautiful planet. 

Together, let's make every day Earth Day! 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal   

Sparsh Global School 


